
March 30, 2022 

 

Dear Members of the Maryland General Assembly, 

It has come to my attention that Bill HR 1171 has come to the Assembly for a vote. The Bill contains 

language that would cause great lifelong harm to children by making it impossible to sue an adult for 

having relations with a minor, or prepubescent child. And, it also allows a minor to seek an abortion, or 

even transgender surgery, without parental consent.  I strongly urge you to support and protect our 

most innocent and precious children and vote NO for Bill HR 1171! 

Thank You.  


